
Fuel and Lubricant Survey 

Dear AOMC member club 
  
The AOMC is a member of our Federal Peak body the Australian Historic Motoring 
Federation (AHMF) who have partnered and financially supported Canberra 
University on conducting a survey on current and future use of fossil fuels and 
lubricants in operating heritage machines.  
 
Fossil Fuels keep our heritage machines working so whether you are a private 
owner, a small museum or a government funded institution, we are keen to know 
what types of fuels and lubricants your machines use and how you might prepare for 
a potential phasing out of fossil fuels. This could include historic motor vehicles, 
steam, aviation, maritime, farm equipment and early electric machines, or any other 
old machines that you keep in working order.  
 
Help us prepare for the future of operating heritage by participating in our survey 
below. 
 
I would like to encourage our clubs and their members to participate - the more 
information and evidence we as a movement can harness the better our chance of 
not becoming an unintended consequence of the policy makers 
 
Keith Mortimer 
AOMC President 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Note that the AOMC is no longer using it's full contacts list to send notifications 
about Club events. If you wish to receive weekly updates about what is on next week 

then please subscribe for Event Notifications as follows. 
 
 
Subscribe for Event Notifications  
 
  

Start Survey  

Subscribe for Event Notifications  

https://a0ob9.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/6rqJfgq8dIR6Sk99YT0Y6uSI8Yf/ZoVNbSYnRGG0
https://a0ob9.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/6rqJfgq8dINmNpYqZqBSFiCQrwb/zIxYSth3ERDE
https://a0ob9.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/6rqJfgq8dIR6Sk99YT0Y6uSI8Yf/ZoVNbSYnRGG0
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